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From: Orthopaedic & Muscular System (e

Sent: Friday, July 31, 2015 1:47 PM

To: o T

Subject: Apology mail with regards to appoiniment of editor-in-chief: OMCR

Dear Dr. Adam Braynt,

Hope you are doing good !

We have got a query regarding your name as editor-in-chief for the journal of Orthopedic &
Muscular system: Current Research.

Please accept our deepest apologies in regards to adding you as Editor-in-Chief for the
Journal of Orthopedic & Muscular system: Current Research. As informed in our previous mail,
we only add members who accepts to join our board. Unfortunately we have missed the
communication regarding acceptance for being the Editor-in-Chief. We have already removed
your name from our board and from all our records. Hope the issue is settled.

Please feel free to let us know of your thoughts and concerns (if any) over this matter.

For your reference kindly go through ocur website, as we have removed your name as editor-in-
chief from our journal home page.

<http://www.omicsonline.org/orthopedic-muscular-system-current-research.phpy>
http://www.omicsonline.org/orthopedic-muscular-system-current-research.php

Best Regards,
Liana Rose
Editorial Assistant

Orthopedics & Muscular System



